
ORIGINAL WORKS 
ORDERS - Update 

     

***For Families Who Placed Orders*** 

 
● The Original Works orders were shipped to Original Works. 

● Unfortunately, the company has been temporarily shut down due to 

Covid 19. 

● They have reached out to let us know our orders are a priority and 

will be completed and shipped to us as soon as theny are able to 

return to work 

● As soon as we have an expected arrival date, we will reach out to let 

you know when and where you can pick up your orders. 

● At this time, we don’t know when that will be. 

 

 

If you have any questions please email us at ptopaloma@gmail.com. 
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